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DEC 121990

Docket No. 70-25
License No. ;NM-21

Rocketdyne Division
Rockwell International Corporation
ATTN: Mr. P. D. Rutherford, Manager

Nuclear Safety and Reliability
Engineering

Mail Code HB07
6633 Canoga Avenue
Canoga Park, California 91303

Gentlemen:

This letter is notification that within the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory

Commission, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards, responsibility I

for project management of your license and the decommissioning of your

facility has been transferred from the fuel Cycle Safety Branch, Division of

Industrial and Medical Nuclear Safety, to the Regulatory Branch, Division of

Low-Level Waste Management. In the future, correspondence may be addressed to

John H. Austin, Chief, Regulatory Branch. The new Project Manager is Dan Martin.

He may be reached at 301-492-0557.

Sincerely,

OrpalSigned Br

Charles J. Haughney, Chief
r. c3 3: Fuel Cycle Safety Branch

U ~*' Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS
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